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November 13, 2024

Dear PICO NC Board and Committees,

The South Carthay Neighborhood Assocation (“SCNA”) strongly supports the Asterisk Alliance plans to
reconfigure and address the intersection of Fairfax, Olympic, and San Vicente, which is informally known as
the Asterisk. In fact, solving the existing serious mobility and traffic issues affecting our neighborhood justified
the SCNA donating $300.00 to support the plan.

The plans are wisely focused on redesigning and replacing the intersection with a roundabout for cars,
bicycles, and pedestrians; while adding green space, parks, seating, and socializing areas while improving
access to other neighborhoods and local destinations.

Sincerely,

Gl e

President
South Carthay Neighborhood Association



